
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back after the Autumn half term break.  I hope you had a restful week. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
16th November 2023  

A few notices for you … 

Could you provide a child with disabilities 
overnight care in your own home for a minimum 
of 2 nights a month?  Become a short breaks 
foster carer! 
 
Open your heart and home for 2 nights a month, 
and help a child with disabilities to experience 
different activities, make new friends and 
develop their independence.  West Sussex County 
Council needs more caring individuals to support 
full-time foster carers and children’s birth 
families, giving children a change to broaden their 
horizons and have fun.  In return, you will receive 
competitive pay of up to £6,850 a year (for 24 
nights), as well as ongoing training and a wealth 
of specialist support.  Give the friendly Fostering 
Recruitment team a call on 0330 222 7775 or visit 
the website for more information 

Building work update 
We are approaching the last month of our building 
work on the new Tomlin Centre.  Reinstatement of 
pathways and access will mean that there will be a 
traffic management system (temporary traffic 
lights) in place from 20th November for 2 weeks.  
Please consider this when planning your school 
journey.  May I also ask, following several letters of 
complaint from local residents, to park 
considerately in the roads around the school.  
Please do not block/partially block drives etc as 
relationships and respectful parking are really 
important for the reputation of the school. 

Remembrance Sunday 
A big well done to Gabriel and Lucy 
who represented the school at the 
village act of Remembrance on 
Sunday.  Many thanks to the parents 
who also attended our school act of 
Remembrance on Friday last week.  
There will shortly be a brief video of 
this event on our website if you 
would like to watch the children 
behaving so well at this important 
event. 

Drop off and collection times 
Our drop off and pick up points changed during 
Covid.  The building work that started shortly after 
meant we kept the same arrangements.  Once the 
building work is complete, access to school will be 
much easier and we will be writing to you in due 
course with details of any new arrangements. 

 



 

 

 
 
 

 
  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY – Autumn Term 2023 
 
Date Time Event 

Wednesday 22nd November 6.00pm Year 4 Dalesdown Residential parents’ meeting 

Thursday 30th November am Panto performing at school 
Saturday 2nd December  PTA Christmas Event – Breakfast with Santa 

Monday 4th December All day Wear a santa hat or Christmas hair accessory to school 
if you wish to 

Wednesday 6th December  Visit from a local author, Mike Payne, reading from his 
latest book “Charlie’s Arc” 

Thursday 7th December All day 
 
4pm – 6pm 

Christmas Jumper Day 
 
PTA Film Night – Tickets available from the school 
office from tomorrow (Friday 17th November) 

Friday 8th December 12.30pm – 
1.00pm 

“Charity Fundraising” by some groups of children in 
Year 5 – in a year 5 classroom 

Monday 11th December 9.15am 
 
10.00am 
 
1.30pm 

Years 4, 5 and 6 Church Service at St Margaret’s Church 
(Parents invited to attend) 
Years 1, 2 and 3 Church Service at St Margaret’s Church 
(Parents invited to attend) 
Year 1 and 2 Christmas play dress rehearsal to ½ school 

Tuesday 12th December 9.30am 
1.30pm 

Year 1 and 2 Christmas play dress rehearsal to ½ school 
Year 1 and 2 Christmas play to parents and carers 

Wednesday 13th December 9.30am 
12.00 – 
1.00pm 
2.30pm 
6.00pm 

Year 1 and 2 Christmas play to parents and carers 
Chartwells Christmas Lunch (pre-ordered on 
ParentPay by 30th November) 
EYFS Christmas Nativity to parents 
Carol Service outside weather permitting 

Thursday 14th December Pm Christmas parties in classes 

Friday 15th December  Last Day of School 
First day back after Christmas is Tuesday 2nd January 2024 

 

We have Mike 
Payne, a local 
author, joining us 
to read from his 
new book, 
“Charlie’s Ark” on 
Wednesday 6th 
December.  Books 
can be ordered on 
Amazon 

Items highlighted in red are new or amended dates 



 

 

  

After School Clubs 
If your child has committed to 
attending an afterschool club they will 
be expected to attend each week.  No 
club will be cancelled due to bad 
weather.  Please note we will not ring 
home during the day if your child 
decides that they do not want to 
attend.    

St Margaret’s Church  

REMAINING INSET Days 
May I remind you that the 
school is closed for staff 
training on  
Monday 19th February 2024 
Monday 22nd July 2024 
Tuesday 23rd July 2024 
 

 

Vacancy 
 We currently have a vacancy for a Pastoral and 
Safeguarding Manager to start January 2024.  If 
you are interested in applying, please see our 
website for further information.    
Closing date 29th November 2023 

 



 

 

 
 
  

Sign up for the Christmas Meal on 
Wednesday 13th December with 
Chartwells via ParentPay no later 
than 30th November.  If you don’t 
have an activation code for 
ParentPay please contact the 
school office 

 
Yours sincerely 
Mike Jee 
Headteacher 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  

PTA Event – Years R – 3 Only 

PTA Event – Years 4 – 6 Only 



 

 
  



 

 

 


